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SILVER JUBILEE. MESSAGE

The Prime Minister has sent the following message to the Queen:

On behalf of the Government and people of Australia, I would
like to congratulate you on the occasion of the twenty-fifth
anniversary of your accession to the throne.

I know all Australians wish you every happiness in the years
ahead.

We lobk forward to welcoming you to Australia in this jubilee
year of your reign.


